PHONE MU 3-4228

ADOBE OIL COMPANY

1223 PETROLEUM LIFE BLDG.

MIDLAND, TEXAS

March 1, 1961
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Mr. Emery C. Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

With reference to your letter of February 10, 1961, please be notified that
Adobe 0il Company has moved the mud pit on the McCarty #1 well back from
the river channels so that there is no possibility of the river cutting

the pit and draining the mud. As soon as the weather permits, it is our
intention to remove all fluids from this pit and completely clean up the
location. The Knight tank battery will be diked in the very near future

to remove any possibilities of the liquids getting into the river channel.

Thank you for bringing these conditions to our attentiom and we would
appreciate any requirements you may have in the future.

Yours very truly,
ADOBE OIL COMPANY
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A. T. Sindel
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